
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 13 By Councillor Mitchell for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 29 April 2021 

  On Thursday 11th March a question was submitted about 
the feedback and responses from residents and 
stakeholders to the Queensferry Road/A90 scheme. 

The response to part four of the question said “It is hoped 
that the summary of feedback will [be] circulated by the end 
of the week.” 

Over five weeks later, and having enquired about this with 
the Convener and officials on 29th March, could the 
Convener please confirm: 

Question (1) Why this information has not yet been forthcoming? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) When the feedback on the scheme will be circulated to 
councillors, transport spokespeople, and stakeholders? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

 
 

 


